
 

SAINT AGNES CHURCH                   SEPTEMBER 24, 2017 

FORT WRIGHT, KENTUCKY 

 

STAFF: 
Rev. Mark Keene, Pastor 
Rev. Msgr. Donald Enzweiler, Parochial Vicar 
Rev. James Quill, Retired 
Rev. Mr. Bob Stoeckle, Deacon/Pastoral Assoc. 
Rev. Mr. Ralph Grieme, Deacon 
          (513)477-0307 r.grieme@gmail.com 
Rev. Mr. Gary Scott, Deacon 
Bobby Fisher, Director of Music Ministries 
Anita Dunn, Coordinator of Religious Education 
Rich Hoyt, School Principal 
Tom Rasp, Parish Business Manager 
Jackie Flynn, Bookkeeper 
Paula Fritz, Coordinator of RCIA 
Beth Nagle, Administrative Asst./Bulletin Editor 

 
PARISH DIRECTORY: 
Parish Office  . . . . . . . . .  . . . . . . .  . . . .431-1802 
Parish Fax . . . . . . . . .  . . . . . . . . . . . . . .291-7017 
Email Address . .. .parishoffice@saintagnes.com 
 
Office Hours:   
Monday thru Friday, 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
 
School . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 261-0543 
Hall Rental (Ron Lawson) . . . .. . .  . . . . 803-3216 
 
Prayer Line Requests . . . . . . .. . . . . . . .331-1924 
 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .331-3276 
Email:  stagnesprayerline@gmail.com 
 
Adoration Chapel, Blaine Comforté..é.578-0133 
 

MASS SCHEDULE: 
Saturday:  4:00 p.m. 
Sunday :  7:30, 9:30 & 11:30 a.m. 
Weekday: 6:30 & 11:30 a.m. Monday thru Friday,
 9:20 a.m. Friday - School Mass 
Holy Day: 7:00 p.m. Vigil, 6:30, 8:30 & 11:30 a.m. 

 

BAPTISMS: 
First-time parents must attend a Baptism 
Preparation Class before the child can be Baptized.  
Classes are held every other month on the second 
Thursday.  Call the Parish Office to register.  
Baptisms take place every Sunday at 1:00 p.m. 
except during Lent.  

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION (RCIA): 
Persons wishing to inquire about the Catholic Faith 
or seeking to complete their initiation Sacraments 
should contact Paula Fritz at 431-1802 or 
pfritz@saintagnes.com.  
 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: 
Confessions are heard on Saturday after the  
8:30 a.m. Mass, after the 11:30 a.m. Mass on the 
first Friday of the month, the first Tuesday of the 
month at 6:00 p.m. or by calling the Parish Office 
and making an appointment. 
 

MARRIAGE: 
Call the Parish Office at least nine months in 
advance.  At least one of the individuals must be a 
registered parishioner.  
 

HOLY COMMUNION TO THE SICK: 
For those who are homebound or sick and wish to 
receive Communion, call the Parish Office.  
 

MENôS PRAYER GROUP 
Gather with fellow Brothers in Christ every Saturday 
morning, 7:00-8:00 a.m. in the Saint Agnes Daily 
Mass Chapel.  Enjoy fellowship and the Word of 
God. 
 

GRADE SCHOOL CCD CLASSES: 
Held on Monday evenings at 7:00 p.m. during the 
school year.  Contact Anita Dunn, 431-1802 or 
adunn@saintagnes.com for more information.  
 

PRE-SCHOOL CCD CLASSES: 
Held on Sunday during the 11:30 a.m. Mass from 
September thru April.  Contact Stacey Moorhead at 
859-907-3667 or staceyscully4@aol.com for more 
information. 
 

MEETINGS: 
Athletic Boosters-3rd Monday at 7:30 p.m.  
 in the Rectory Conference Room 
Board of Education-2nd Tuesday at 7:00 p.m. 
 in the Library/Media (School) Center 
Finance Committee-1st Thursday at 7:00 p.m. 
 in Feb., May, Aug. & Nov. in the  
 Rectory Conference Room 
Parish Council-1st Tuesday at 7:00 p.m. in the  
 Rectory Conference Room 
Pro-Life Committee-2nd Monday at 7:30 p.m. 
 Feb., April, June, Aug., Oct. & Dec. in 
 Murphy Hall 
St. Vincent de Paul Society-2nd & 4th Mondays 
 at 7:00 p.m. in the Rectory Conference 
 Room 



Sunday, September 24 
 9:00 a.m. Rosary - Church  
 10:30 a.m. RCIA - Rectory Conf Room 
 1:00 p.m. Baptisms 
 7:30 p.m. Rosary for Peace-Adoration Chapel  
Monday, September 25 
 5:30 p.m. 1st Place 4 Health - Rectory Conf Room 
 7:00 p.m. CCD - School 
 7:00 p.m. St. Vincent de Paul - Rectory Conf Room 
Tuesday, September 26 
 10:00 a.m. Prayer Group - Chapel 
Wednesday, September 27 
 7:00 p.m. Boy Scouts - Murphy A & B  
Thursday, September 28 
 11:30 a.m. Anointing of the Sick following Mass 
Friday, September 29 
Saturday, September 30 
 8:10 a.m. Sung Morning Prayer - Church 
 9:00 a.m. Confessions - Church  
Sunday, October 1 
  Coffee & Donuts after 7:30, 9:30 & 11:30 
  Blood Pressure Screenings 
 9:00 a.m. Rosary - Church  
 10:30 a.m. RCIA - Rectory Conf Room 
 1:00 p.m. Baptisms 
 7:30 p.m. Rosary for Peace-Adoration Chapel 

Calendar  

TWENTY-FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY  

Mass Intentions 

Sunday, September 24-Twenty-Fifth Sunday  
     in Ordinary Time 
 7:30 a.m. Mark Wilson 
 9:30 a.m. Joann Jacober 
 11:30 a.m. Christine Janszen 
Monday, September 25 
 6:30 a.m. Decôd of Bradley & Huelsman Families 
 11:30 a.m. Bob & Irene Ruberg 
Tuesday, September 26-St. Cosmas and St. Damian 
  6:30 a.m. People of the Parish 
 11:30 a.m. Ken Glossner 
Wednesday, September 27-St. Vincent de Paul 
 6:30 a.m. Intention of Bill & Grace Poncer 
 11:30 a.m. Carl Bishop 
Thursday, September 28-St. Wenceslaus and  
      St. Lawrence Ruiz 
 6:30 a.m. Intention of JoAnn Glazier 
  11:30 a.m. Keith Lillard 
Friday, September 29-Sts. Michael, Gabriel, and Raphael 
 6:30 a.m. Bob Ruberg 
 9:20 a.m. Brian Schaefer 
 11:30 a.m. Barbara Kruempelman 
Saturday, September 30-St. Jerome 
 8:30 a.m. Souls in Purgatory 
 4:00 p.m. Decôd of Kramer & Kaelin Families 

 

Ministry/Volunteer Schedule 

for Sept. 30th/Oct. 1st 
Gift Bearers 
 4:00 p.m. John & Annette Ward & Family 
 7:30 a.m. JoAnn Roth & Austin Shumate 
 9:30 a.m. Paul & Janis Flood 
   11:30 a.m. Parish Youth 
 
Special Ministers of the Word 
 4:00 p.m. L-L Ransdell, C-O Martin 
 7:30 a.m. G Harpen 
 9:30 a.m. L-J Melching, C-L Rowekamp 
 11:30 a.m. Parish Youth 
 
Extra Ordinary Ministers of Holy Communion 
 4:00 p.m. M Martin, S Gleeson, C Hill, S Osterhage, 
  J & A Ward, D & K Bray 
 7:30 a.m. D & B Tepe, Sr. Flo, C Kirn 
 9:30 a.m. J & P Bramlage, M Brungs, C Cleves,  
  K Fischer, T Fischer, P Fritz, C Jacober 
 11:30 a.m. B Thamann, L Clements, J & K Elfers, 
  R & J Lawson, MJ Rose, D Able 
  
Servers 
 4:00 p.m. A Martin, C Martin, E Martin 
 7:30 a.m. VOLUNTEERS 
 9:30 a.m. K Finke, R Finke, J Reese 
 11:30 a.m. Parish Youth 
 
6:30 a.m. ï Servers: 
    Sept. 25th-John Zembrodt      Oct. 2nd-Jim Bramlage 
  
Rosary, Sunday, Oct. 1st at 9:00 a.m.:   
  
Highland Crossing, Oct. 1st:  Deacon Ralph Grieme 
 
Vocation Chalice Program Participants 
 4:00 p.m. Peggy Kovarik 
 7:30 a.m. Jack & Carrie Brueggemann 
 9:30 a.m. Kevin & Carlene Brungs 
 11:30 a.m. Saeed & Monica Namyar 
 
Greeters 
 4:00 p.m. F-Della Weis A-Betty Peeno 
 7:30 a.m. F-Paul & Amy Kindt A-Tom Arnold 
 9:30 a.m. F-Karen Hermann A-Steve & Marie Elkins 
  11:30 a.m. Parish Youth 

Sunday, October 1-Twenty-Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 7:30 a.m. Betty Muldoon 
 9:30 a.m. Loraine Bogenschutz 
 11:30 a.m. Bert Wall 
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Staff Article  

Faith Sharing Questions 
Theme of this weekôs Gospel:  Jesus tells the 
parable about the landowner who paid all his 
laborers the same amount whether they had 
worked the entire day or just one hour.  How 
unfair does that seem? 
Adults:  What message do you think Jesus was 
trying to give His disciples?...that even if you get a 
late start you can catch up?...we should not be 
envious if someone is generous to another 
person?...or maybe something entirely different? 
Teens:  How would you have reacted if you were 
one of the first ones hired and had worked all 
day?  What if you were the last one hired and you 
got paid the same as all the rest?  Do you think 
the landowner was unfair or overly generous or do 
you think people can do as they please with their 
possessions? 
Children:  Can you remember a time when you 
felt cheated?  Can you remember a time when 
you felt you were treated very generously?  Is 
there someone you can be ñgenerousò to today? 
 

Next Sunday: October 1, 2017 

26th Sunday in Ordinary Time, Cycle A  
In our Liturgical Calendar we are now in the 
period called ñOrdinary Timeò.  The season is 
called ñOrdinaryò because it is ñordinatedò, that is, 
counted: second Sunday, third Sunday, etc.  The 
Liturgical color for Ordinary Time is green, unless 
there is a special feast. 
 

This year we are using the ñCycle Aò readings, 
and so our Gospel reading this year will feature 
the Gospel of Matthew.  During Ordinary Time the 
first reading is from the Old Testament and is 
chosen because of a thematic relation to the 
Gospel reading.  For the second reading, we read  

 

Parish Worship 

Daily Wages 
Todayôs parable has often puzzled me.  As 
someone who has worked for wages, like most of 
us have, I felt for the men who had worked all 
day only to find that the men who had only 
worked one hour were getting the same pay as 
them.  If I had worked the whole day and got the 
same pay as someone who had only worked an 
hour I would also be upset.  Of course, if I was 
one of those who worked an hour and got a full 
dayôs pay I would be happy. 
 

The landowner is right in saying that he can do 
what he wants with his money.  He may have 
had a good reason to want to get the harvest in 
that day and was willing to pay for it.  
 

Jesus is telling us something different here 
though.  The wages that He is talking about in 
this parable are life with Him, the Father and the 
Holy Spirit that can be ours at the end of our time 
on earth.  All we have to do is choose to follow 
Him.  It really doesnôt matter when in life we 
make that decision. 
 

Let me stop here and make sure that you donôt 
think that I am saying continue in a life of sin and 
at the last minute have a deathbed conversion.  
We donôt know when that moment will come or 
the shape we will be in when that happens. 
 

Letôs look at the parable again.  Sure the men 
who were hired last got a good deal with the 
wages, but the parable says that these men were 
standing in the street with nothing to do.  What if 
the landowner had not needed them?  They 
would have ended the day with nothing.  
 

Finally, these men were vineyard workers. The 
men who were hired first were able to do what 
they were supposed to be doing through the 
whole day, while those who were hired last only 
knew the fulfillment of what they were supposed 
to be doing for a short time.  When we live for 
Christ we are living the life we were meant to live, 
no matter when we find Christ.  As Paul says in 
todayôs second reading we should live in a way  

that is worthy of the Gospel of Christ.  
 

ñSeek the Lord while He may be 
found.ò  Donôt wait until the last minute. 
 

Deacon Gary Scott 



 

TWENTY-FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY 
 

Rosary Congress for Peace 
Bishop Foys invites all the 
faithful to attend a Rosary 
Congress for Peace during 
the week of October 9th thru 
October 13th.  During the 
week, Eucharistic Exposition 
and Adoration will begin at 
9:00 a.m. and end with 
Benediction at 9:00 p.m. at 
the parishes listed below.  
During each hour of 
Adoration, a Rosary and the Divine Mercy 
Chaplet will be prayed.  The Rosary Congress for 
Peace will end the evening of Friday, October 
13th at 7:00 p.m. at the Cathedral Basilica of the 
Assumption, with a closing Rosary and 
Benediction presided by Bishop Foys.  The 
parishes hosting the Rosary Congress for Peace 
each day are: 
    October 9th-Mary Queen of Heaven, Erlanger 
    October 10th-Saint Agnes, Ft. Wright 
    October 11th-Saint Augustine, Augusta 
    October 12th-Saint Joseph, Cold Springs 
    October 13th-Cathedral Basilica, Covington 
 
Volunteers are needed on October 10th each 
hour to lead the Rosary and Divine Mercy 
Chaplet here at Saint Agnes.  You will have 
the opportunity to sign-up beginning this 
weekend after all Masses.  

Parish Worship continued 

semi-continuously from a New Testament letter, 
currently Paulôs Letter to the Church at Philippi 
(Philippians). 
 
Gospel Reading (Matthew 21:28-32): There is 
strong evidence that the Gospel of Matthew was 
written to/by a community of Christians who had 
come to Christianity from Judaism.  Many may 
have continued in the practice of their Jewish 
religion while also practicing Christianity.  
Evidently there developed tensions in the Jewish 
community between those Jews who accepted 
Jesus and had faith in Him as the fulfillment of the 
Covenant, and those Jews who did not.  This 
reading is about two sons, one who says he will 
do what his father asks, but then doesnôt.  The 
other son says that he wonôt do as his father 
requests, but in fact does do what his father asks.   
From one point of view it could be interpreted that 
the first son is an allusion to the members of the 
contemporary Jewish Community (particularly 
Pharisees) that have a Jewish heritage and who 
promised to be faithful to the covenant and yet 
failed to follow through and follow Christ and His 
teaching (whom Christians believe is the fulfillment 
of the Old Covenant).  In this vein, the second son 
represents those who did not accept the covenant 
(tax collectors, prostitutes) and yet now accept 
Jesus and His teaching.  Perhaps this is a 
reference also to the growing interest of Gentiles 
in Christianity at that time. 
 
First Reading (Ezekiel 18:25-28): The Book of 
the Prophet Ezekiel is one of the four so-called 
ñmajor prophetic worksò of the Old Testament.  
Ezekiel preached to the Jewish people who were 
in exile in Babylon about 550 years before Jesus 
was born.  Todayôs passage seems to be 
emphasizing that with regard to the spiritual path, 
what you are doing now and the direction you are 
headed in now is of greater consequence than 
what you have done in the past.  Perhaps this was 
meant to encourage the exiles in Babylon to 
recommit themselves to the Covenant with 
Yahweh and turn their lives around.  For then 
Yahweh would forget their past transgressions 
and bless their new initiatives. 

Second Reading (Philippians 2:1-11): This 
passage contains what is called the ñKenotic 
Hymn.ò  This is thought to be an older, 
independent hymn in praise of Jesus that pre-
existed the Letter to the Philippians and that Paul 
inserted into this letter.  ñKenosisò is Greek for 
ñemptying,ò and this hymn speaks of Christ 
ñemptying Himself, taking the form of a slave.ò  
We read this passage every year on Palm 
Sunday.  It is also read on the feast of the 
Exaltation of the Holy Cross (August 14th).  Paul 
encourages the Philippians and us: ñHave in you 
the same attitude that is also in Christ.... who did 
not regard equality with God to be grasped.  
Rather he emptied himself...ò 
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Status of Sunday Collection 
Actual Collections (July thru 09/18/17) 
     $256,729 
Budgeted Collections (July thru September) 
     $286,000 
Budgeted Collections for Fiscal Year (2017/2018) 
     $1,250,000 

 

Weekday Rosary 
The Rosary is prayed in Church every weekday 
at 11:00 a.m. 

Stewardship 

Saint of the Week 

Saint Jerome 
Saint Jerome was born around 347 
AD in the town of Stridon, which 
was located in present day Croatia 
or Slovenia.  He went to Rome 
between 360-367 at which time he 
was baptized.  A typical schoolboy 
he participated in the behavior of 
schoolboys, but suffered bouts of guilt afterwards 
and repented by visiting the graves of martyrs and 
the Apostles in the catacombs.  During these 
school years he studied the classics of Greece 
and Rome.  
 

In 373 he and two friends traveled through what is 
now Syria and Turkey spending most of the time 
at Antioch.  He became ill twice and it was during 
one of these illnesses he had a vision that caused 
him to lay aside his study of the classics and to 
study the Bible.  He then went to live as a hermit 
in the desert southwest of Antioch where he lived 
with other hermits.  He learned Hebrew from 
converted Jewish Christians and began his 
translation work of the Bible.  
 

He returned to Antioch in 378 or 379 and was 
ordained against his will.  Shortly thereafter he 
went to Constantinople to study scripture under 
Gregory of Nazianzen.  From there he went to 
Rome and worked under Pope Damasus I, 
attending a Synod and several councils.  It was 
here that he began to work on what would become 
the Vulgate Bible, which became the basis for the 
Bible that we use today.  
 

During this time he was supported by several 
wealthy widows of Rome who became saints 
themselves (Saints Lea, Marcella and Paula) and 
their daughters, Eustochium, who also became a 
saint, and Blaesilla, who lived a frivolous life.  
Jerome corrected Blaesilla and when she adopted 
the life that Jerome recommended she died.  This, 
along with Jeromeôs condemnation of the Roman 
clergy, led to his removal to Antioch.  Paula and 
Eustochium followed him and he became their 
spiritual advisor.  It was here that he continued to 
write, finishing his translation of the Bible and 
writing many other commentaries and theological 
works.  He died in Bethlehem on September 30,  

Adoration of Our Lord 
The DOCTOR is in!  No appointment 
necessary!  Walk-ins are welcome!  
The Divine Physician is interested in 
hearing from you.  Come visit Him in 
our Divine Mercy Adoration Chapel.  
Call 859-496-4149 for more 
information. 

Parish Worship continued 

Bulletin Picture 
The blue and white checkered flags of Bavaria: a 
sign that our parish Oktoberfest is on the way:  
October 6th, 7th and 8th.  For details, see the 
article in this bulletin.  Many volunteers are still 
needed.  Plan to be a part of it!   

Special Hurricane Harvey Collection 
As of September 19th, our parish has donated 
$11,303.15 for relief efforts for Hurricane Harvey.    
If you would like to make a donation, it is not too 
late.  Please clearly mark your gift and either 
send it to the parish office, or drop it in the 
collection basket next Sunday.  T 
hank you!  ï Fr. Mark Keene 
 

Please Recycle This Bulletin 
In the spirit of concern for the environment and 
Pope Francisô encyclical letter, Laudate Si - On 
Care For Our Common Home, please recycle this 
bulletin.  ïFr. Mark Keene 



Wedding Banns 
I-Caitlynn Osterhage, Saint Agnes & 
        Steve Hughes 
 

Family of God 
We welcome into the Family of God the following 
infants who were baptized recently at Saint 
Agnes: 
 Caroline Grace Nienaber 
  Child of David & Moreen Nienaber 
 Chloe Jane Patton 
  Child of Andrew & Lauren (Muldoon) Patton 
 Loisa Margaret Pusateri 
  Child of Christopher & Kristin Pusateri 

 

TWENTY-FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

Living as Missionary People 
Pre-School Update:  Pre-
School had some volunteers 
missing from last weeks article.  
We would like to thank Adam 
Moorhead, Michelle Lawrence, 
Jeannett Hasselbeck, Meghan 
Williams, Joan Thamann, Casey Moening, Ben 
Dickhaus, Morgan Dickhaus, Alaina Bruer and 
Taylor Wachs.  Thank you for helping bring Christ 
to our little ones.   

Parish News 

Pro-Life Committee Meeting 
The next Pro-Life Committee Meeting will be held 
Monday, October 9th at 7:30 p.m.  We will be 
meeting in the Daily Mass Chapel due to the 
Oktoberfest committee needing to use Murphy 
Hall.  Everyone is welcome to attend! 

Witness the Love of Christ Through 
Service 
This concept in our mission statement has been 
a focus point of efforts to provide volunteer 
service efforts.  Once such effort is to extend 
prayers, thoughts, greetings, and help to those 
facing challenges in life.  Simple help is needed 
from everyone! 
 

Knowing each person facing health or other life 
challenges is not as easy as we might think.  
Yes, we have our prayer line and prayer intention 
book, but these are anonymous in most cases.  
We are reaching our to all members of Saint 
Agnes.  Please, if you know of friends, 
neighbors, or family in need of prayers, cheerful 
greetings, or help, please contact the Parish 
Office at parishoffice@saintagnes.com or 431-
1802.  Then we can forward information or give 
them the number/address of a person in the 
ministry needed.  We wish to reach out through 
prayers, cards, visits, and needs as necessary.  
Thank you! 

Youth Group - This Sunday 
Youth in grades 7 thru 11 are 
invited today, September 24th 
from 5:00 to 7:00 p.m. for Youth 
Group in the school cafeteria.  
Join other teens praising the 
Lord!  Food, fun, fellowship, and 
faith begin at 5:00.  Come, join 
us!  For further information contact Anita Dunn at 
adunn@saintagnes.com. 

Saint of the Week continued 

420.  His body was transferred to the Basilica of 
Saint Mary Major in Rome, although (like last 
weekôs saints Cosmos and Damian) his head is 
said to be elsewhere. 
 

Jerome recommended a method of reading the 
Bible that followed this pattern: start with the 
Psalms as they are reasonably clear, from there 
read the Wisdom Books (Job, Proverbs, 
Ecclesiastes and Sirach), then the Gospels, Acts 
and the Epistles, which he felt will give a better 
understanding of the Prophets and the Pentateuch 
(Genesis, Exodus, Leviticus, Number and 
Deuteronomy) and finally the Song of Solomon.  
He felt that this would give a good understanding 
of the Bible.  

No Coffee & Donuts 
There will be no Coffee & Donuts next Sunday, 
October 1st due to no one volunteering to host.  If 
you are interested in hosting any first Sunday in 
the future, please contact Leah Rosing at 
huntergreen424@hotmail.com or 859-866-9797. 
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Attention Parishioners 
Please consider joining the 
Greeter Ministry.  It is an easy 
and fun family ministry.  Just 
come to Mass about 20 
minutes early on your 
scheduled day and welcome 
your parish family as they gather for Mass.  If you 
like, you can ñtry it outò for one Sunday only.  Just 
let me know at which Mass you would prefer to be 
a greeter sometime between the dates of 
November 4th and February 25th.  The hope is 
that youôll find it rewarding and want to be added 
to the regular schedule.  If you are interested, 
please contact Colleen Read for more information 
and to sign up by October 1st. ï 
cread67@twc.com or 859-445-5022. 
 

Attention Greeters 
Thank you for your service to this ministry!  Please 
send in unavailable dates for November 1st 
through February 25th.  A response by October 
1st is appreciated.  I will be working on the next 
schedule in October.  Christmas and New Yearôs 
Day are on Mondays during this schedule.  If you 
know you would like to greet either of these days, 
let me know that as well.  Please email or call your 
requests to cread67@twc.com or call me at 859-
445-5022.  Thank you so much! 

Parish News continued 

Would You Like To Understand the 
MASS Better?  
"The Lamb of God," "The Bread of Life," "The 
Body and the Blood of Christ"... these are 
phrases we know from the Mass, but do we 
understand what they mean in the greater and 
deeper context of Scripture and Church 
teaching?  (www.formed.org)  Attending Mass 
should bring us closer to Christ, but 
understanding it and praying it is often difficult.  
The good news is that you can understand the 
Mass, and Lectio: Eucharist provides an 
opportunity for you to explore the ñsource and 
summitò of our Catholic faith.  Formed.org is a 
Catholic website available for individual or parish 
subscription that offers many resources for us as 
Catholics to renew and strengthen our faith.  We 
are offering one of those resources for our parish 
as a preview of the adult faith formation 
opportunities available.  We are presenting as a 
demo the series Lectio: Eucharist, by acclaimed 
author and teacher Dr. Brant Pitre.  This series 
uncovers how Christ's Body and Blood are an 
integral and wondrous part of God's plan for our 
salvation.  This Catholic Bible study will help us 
in understanding and experiencing the life-
changing power of Godôs presence in the Word 
and the Eucharist.   
 

The study includes a series of 8 videos 
presented by Dr. Brant Pitre.  Each video will be 
followed by time for group discussion.  Saint 
Agnes will begin this 8 week series on 
Wednesday, October 4th at 1:00 p.m. and  
repeated at 7:00 p.m., in the Rectory 
Conference Room.  There is no fee and no 
book to purchase.  Just come and enjoy! 
 

God is calling you to encounter Him more 
deeply in the Holy Mass.  Imagine how our 
lives and our parish would grow in holiness if we 
understood more fully the profound encounter we 
have with God in the Eucharist!   
 

Please join us for this journey into the Eucharist!  
For more information or to register for the 
study please email pfritz@saintagnes.com or 
call the Parish Office at 431-1802.  

RCIA and Seasons of Change 
Our lives sometimes go through seasons of 
change; of closeness to God and distance from 
Him.  Yet God the Fatherôs love is steadfast and 
ever-present to those who seek with a sincere 
heart, no matter what sins or situations have 
caused separation.  In todayôs Gospel, we are 
reminded of Godôs abundant generosity towards 
us and our responsibility to extend that generosity 
to others.  Truly God has been generous in 
blessing us with our Catholic faith, a way of life 
given to us by Jesus, who is the Way, the Truth, 
and the Life.  If you have thought about becoming 
Catholic and beginning a new ñseasonò in your 
life, call the Parish Office for information about our 
Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA) at 431-
1802 or email pfritz@saintagnes.com.   

mailto:cread67@twc.com
mailto:cread67@twc.com
http://www.formed.org
mailto:pfritz@saintagnes.com
mailto:pfritz@saintagnes.com
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We Need Your Technical Talent and  

Communication Skills 
You often hear Catholics talk about giving of our 
time, treasure and talent.  Today we are not 
asking you commit a great deal of your time or 
money.  Today we are asking you to give back a 
little of your God-given Talent to advance Godôs 
work here at Saint Agnes Parish. 
 

The parish staff, the leadership team of the 
parish and Parish Council are working to 
improve and inspire our parish community.  In 
conjunction with these undertakings, we need to 
take Saint Agnes into the 21st Century when it 
comes to, shall we say, being ñtech savvyò and 
ñat the top of our gameò in communication. 
 

We need help from whoever has training, work 
experience or hobby interest in computer 
programing and information technology, 
presenting webpage content, using iPhone or 
Android apps, social media (Facebook, 
Instagram, YouTube, etc.) and other aspects of 
electronic communications. 
 

We also need people with interpersonal 
communication training and/or skills; such as, 
writing ability, journalism, public speaking, 
conducting surveys, survey analysis, advertising, 
marketing, business development, connecting 
with people, etc.,  
 

If you have any of these skills, please let us 
know and let us ñpick your brainò to help us learn 
more about our parish and to get our message 
out more effectively.  If you know some other 
parishioner who has any of these skills, please 
let us know. 
 

Simply drop a note to Deacon Ralph Grieme, 
r.grieme@gmail.com or call him at 513-477-0307 
or contact the Parish Office. 
 

Childrenôs Choir 
The Saint Agnes Childrenôs Choir is looking for 
young singers grades 1 thru 6 to participate in 
this joyful, fun, and prayerful music ministry 
opportunity.  Rehearsals are Wednesday 
evenings from 6:45 to 7:30 p.m. in Murphy E 
under the direction of our music director, Bobby 
Fisher.  If interested please contact Bobby at 431
-1802 or bfisher@saintagnes.com.  

Parish News continued 

Oktoberfest 2017 
Make sure to mark your 
calendars for Saint 
Agnes Parishôs 3rd 
Annual Oktoberfest, 
which will be held on 
October 6th from 6:00 p.m. to 12:00 p.m., October 
7th from 5:00 p.m. to 12:00 p.m. & October 8th 
from 3:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 
 

Live Music 
Friday from 7:00 p.m. to 11:00 p.m. 
  ñProstòðGerman-American 
Saturday from 7:30 p.m. to 11:30 p.m. 
  ñDV8òðClassic Rock 
Sunday from 4:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 
  ñDoghouseòðClassic Rock 
 

Great Fun Great Food & Drink 
Festival Rides German Grill 
Live Music Local Restaurants 
Games of Chance Beer Garden 
Booths Refreshments 
Kidôs Games Holy Donuts 
 

Grand Raffle 
Trip of a Lifetime that includes a $10,000 travel 
voucher and $2,500 in cash or $12,500 in cash 
(Tickets available at the Parish Office.) 
 
Silent Auction 
WE ARE IN NEED OF AUCTION ITEMS. 
Contact Kim Brooking for information, 
kimberlybb1@yahoo.com or 859-578-9263. 
 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
Please consider volunteering, to make our event 
even more amazing!  When signing up online, 
please provide full name and email, to simplify 
communication.  And don't forget - for school 
families, your volunteer hours qualify for the 
school service hours program!!  To signup online, 
please visit http://bit.ly/saintagnesoktoberfest2017 
or email stagnesoktoberfest@gmail.com.  You are 
also welcome to contact Annette Ward directly at 
859-760-6341 or annetteward5@gmail.com. 



Word of Life Bulletin Brief 
ñOnly respect for life can be the foundation and 
guarantee of the most precious and essential 
goods of society, such as democracy and 
peace.ò 
Pope John Paul II, Evangelium vitae, É 1995 Libreria Editrice Vaticana. 

 

SAINT AGNES CHURCH                  SEPTEMBER 24, 2017 

FORT WRIGHT, KENTUCKY 

 

Bulletin Sponsors of the Week 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Our bulletin is furnished without charge to the 
parish.  Please patronize our sponsors as a 
thank you for their generosity.  For information 
about advertising in our bulletin, please call our 
Diocesan Publication representative, Jim Mazza 
at 513-748-3007. 

Faith Formation 

Diocesan News 

Academic Team Coaches Needed 
Our Academic Teams are in need of coaches for 
the coming school year.  These positions entail 
becoming trained (if not already) at the KAAC 
Conference, leading practices a few days per 
week, coordinating matches, and collaborating 
with coaches of our other academic teams.  
These are paid, stipend positions.  We also 
welcome high school-aged students who have 
experience participating in Academic Team who 
would like to volunteer for service hours.  Please 
contact Principal Mr. Rich Hoyt at 
rhoyt@saintagnes.com or 261-0543 if interested. 

School News 

Parish News continued 

Tom Rechtin Heating & Air 
859-261-8269 

Chef Barone Catering 
Parties - Weddings - Dinners 

25 to 1,000 People 
859-491-6391 

YOUTH 2000 is Coming Soon 
Join hundreds of young Catholic aged 13 to 30 
from across the diocese October 13th to 15th at 
Saint Henry District High School for live music, 
fun, worship, and dynamic preaching by the 
Franciscan Friars of the Renewal.  Early 
registrants save $10; full details at 
www.nkyouth.com.  This is not an overnight.  
Parents must provide chaperones for minors (age 
13 to 17).  A Virtus certified adult age 21 or older 
can chaperone up to seven minors.  If you have 
any questions, check the website or call 466-1283. 

Diocesan Pro-Life Mass 
Bishop Roger Foys requests your presence at 
the Pro-Life Mass on Tuesday, October 3rd at 
7:00 p.m. at the Cathedral Basilica.  Rosary will 
begin at 6:15 p.m.  Fr. Nicholas Rottman will be 
the homilist.  Please join us for the beautiful 
celebration of LIFE!  A reception will follow at the 
Forum at Covington Latin School. 

Concert for Peace and Unity 
The will be a Concert for Peace and Unity today, 
Sunday, September 24th from 3:00 to 5:00 p.m. 
at the United Church of Christ in College Hill 
(5808 Glenview Avenue, Cincinnati 45224).  
Featuring performances by The Pierson-Young 
Project, Bishop Todd OôNeal and the House of 
Joy Choir, UCC Nashville singer/songwriter Dave 
Hawkins, Christian Artist Bobby Fisher, 
performing and recording artist Serenity Fisher 
and award winning fiddler Peg Buchanan. 

Lifeôs Fifth Quarter 
PRO-LIFERS will gather together in prayer on 
Sept 30th, 8:00 a.m. at Holy Name Church on 
Auburn Avenue in Cincinnati to pray with Bishop 
Foys for the end to abortion and a return to a 
Culture of Life.  We hope all schools, parishes, 
home study groups will be represented.  
Covington Catholic High School's basketball team 
will be there and is asking other sports team to 
come dress in the school colors to support this 
cause.  For more information please visit 
www.facebook.com/lifes5thquarter or contact Mr. 
Rich Andolina, at Covington Catholic.  

mailto:rhoyt@saintagnes.com
http://www.facebook.com/lifes5thquarter

